
	

	

	

	

	

PLEASE	COME	TO	OUR	BOOK	FAIR	

	

WE	ARE	HOLDING	A	SCHOLASTIC	BOOK	FAIR	IN	SCHOOL	ON:	

TUESDAY	26th	SEPTEMBER,	WEDNESDAY	27th	AND	
THURSDAY	28th		

3.30	pm	to	4.00	pm	

The	commission	from	sales	at	the	fair	allows	us	to	buy	books	
for	the	classroom	and	library,	so	every	book	you	buy	helps	us	
to	get	new	books	for	the	school.		Prices	start	at	just	£2.99	so	
please	come	and	have	a	look.	

The	accompanying	leaflet	shows	a	small	selection	of	the	titles	
that	will	be	available.	

Please	come	into	school	when	the	book	fair	is	open	and	
browse	the	full	selection.	

WE	LOOK	FORWARD	TO	YOUR	SUPPORT	

	


